
BEREKO COMMUNITY PARTNERSHIP 
 

Minutes of the first Annual General Meeting of the Bereko Community Partnership, held 
on Tuesday 19th April 2016, St. Andrew’s church halls at 5.00 pm. 
 
Present:  Sue Chalkley (St. Andrew’s Church (Chair), Peter Crouch (St. Andrew’s 
Church), Barbara Farnham (St. Andrew’s Church), Katie Pointing (Paddock Wood 
Primary School), Cllr Ray Moon (Paddock Wood Town Council), Mary Smith, Alan 
Smith (both St. Andrew’s Church), Rachel Smith, (St. Andrew’s Church). 
 
1. Apologies: Diana Allen, Revd. Canon Bryan Knapp, Lorraine Sinyard. 

 
2. Chairperson’s Report:   

This being the inaugural AGM no report was made. 
 

3. Treasurer’s Report: 
An account in the name of the Bereko Community Partnership had been set up with 
the NatWest Bank. A cheque book and paying-in book had been received, and the 
balance of £627.00 held pro tem in St. Andrew’s Church account would be 
transferred immediately. 
 

4. Election of Management Committee: 
Those present as listed above together with Diana Allen, Revd. Canon Bryan Knapp, 
Lorraine Sinyard and Rachel Reedman were all elected for the coming year. 
 

5. Any Other Business: 
None 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  


